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March 112, 1983

Mr. Kermit Geary
1266 Riverview Drive
Walnutport, PA. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

Warren (216) 373-1570

Youngstown (216) 539-6666

Geri Taczak Media, Inc.
1295 Lane West, S.W. / Warren, Ohio 44481

It was a pleasure receiving your letter of March 6, 1983
concerning our station. We were really very happy to
hear that you picked up our signal that far away. You are
correct on our sign -on announcement.

We are always curious as to how far our signal reaches and
welcome your correspondence any time.

We are sending you a bumper sticker, litter bag, and a T -Shirt
compliments of our station and would like to extend a
personal invitation to you to stop in at our station anytime
you are in this area.

Once again, thank you so much for your interest in our
station and we hope to hear from you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Ger Taczak,
WOK RADIO
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